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December 19, 2016

Dear Sir/ Madam,

This letter serves as a formal invitation for the employee listed below of COMPANY NAME., EMPLOYEE NAME who will attend Intel Plug Fest from Monday, February 6 through Thursday, February 9, 2017 being held in Santa Clara, California (USA).
Name (Passport name)         
Gender                                    

Position                                  

Passport number                   

ID number                               

Date of birth                                                

Intel Corporation – 2200 Mission College Blvd, Santa Clara, California 95054 will be responsible for business meal expenses taking place on site at The Plaza Suites – 3100 Lakeside Drive, Santa Clara, California 95054.

We will appreciate it very much if the required entry visa could be issued at your earliest convenience.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 503 712 6370.
Very truly yours,

Cindy A Sirianni

Senior Administrative Assistant

Intel Corporation

